
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
5:14:45	PM	
	
I	request	a	fair	price	for	solar.	The	feed	in	tariff	must	increase	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	retailers	should	offer	it	as	a	minimum	price.	
	
Michael	van	Langenberg		

	
Postcode:	2785	
	
	




